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Date: 04/11/2021  
 
 
Dear Head Teacher, 
 
Following our recent discussions I am writing to confirm that we will be in school on   
Tuesday 23/11/2021 at 1:15pm for  
 
□ Year 6 Height and Weight Screening  
 
 
We have agreed with the school that the following accommodation will be made 
available and is suitable. 
 
A private room with space for Height and Weight equipment. 
 
Table and Chair for Screener. 
 
All staff will wear STFT name badge for identification and will follow the school’s 
procedures for signing in.   
 
If there are any problems providing the above accommodation, please contact us on 
Tel. Number: 0191 283 2189                                     
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
SCHOOL HEALTH 
 
 
 


